
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

14. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 29 NOVEMBER 
2006 MEETING 

 
 The Board received the report of the Community Services Committee meeting of 29 November 2006 

and resolved: 
 
 14.1 That the request from the Hornby Youth Worker(s) Project for $20,000 for costs associated with 

running recreational programmes be referred for further discussion to a forthcoming Community 
Board meeting on 13 February 2006. 

 
 14.2 To request an update from staff on the implications under the draft Community Development 

Strategy of the ongoing availability of the Council’s Metropolitan and Social Initiatives funding to 
cover existing operational funding for projects in the Riccarton/Wigram area. 

 
 14.3 To include, in its submission on the draft Community Development Strategy, the Board’s wish to 

secure ongoing operational funding for local projects. 
 
 14.4 To allocate $300 to Ricky Cook from its 2006/07 Youth Development Fund for costs associated 

with the applicant attending the National Men’s Open Bowls Championships being held in 
Dunedin from 28 December to 9 January 2007. 

 
 14.5 To allocate $300 to Andrew Kelly from its 2006/07 Youth Development Fund for costs 

associated with the applicant attending the National Men’s Open Bowls Championships being 
held in Dunedin from 28 December to 9 January 2007. 

 
 14.6 To allocate $3,757 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund to the Canterbury/Northwest Salvation 

Army for the provision of a Budget Adviser for the period 1 January to 30 June 2007.  
 
 14.7 To allocate $7,500 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund for the purchase of sound recording 

equipment for the History of Hornby Project. 
 
 


